
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Staffing Update                                                                                                                                                                           
Sadly, we are writing to inform you that Mrs Sharman is not expected to return to school for the foreseeable 
future. We know that you will join us all in hoping that she gets well soon.  Mrs Parsons will be returning to                                                    
school this February after having completed her maternity leave. She will be re-joining the Upper Junior Team on 
her return and taking responsibility for Silver Birch supported by Mrs Keag.  Mrs Blakely will be joining the KS1 
team when Miss Adkins starts her maternity leave after half term supported by Miss Brett.  

Home Learning                                                                                                                                                                         
Thank you for all the positive messages we have been receiving.  You will find guidance on the website if you are 
struggling with IT issues under the Isolation and Home Learning Tab.  

Wonderful Woodley                                                                                                                                                                 
Well done to all of those who have been able to work out how to attend the whole school events. It has been 
quite tricky to get it working for everyone! The best thing to do is to check the channels in the Team (WW) and see 
if there are any scheduled events. If you click on them, you can add them to your child’s calendar. If you are lucky 
this will happen automatically but success with this appears to be very inconsistent. If your child’s Calendar 
appears to have large gaps in it and it doesn’t match the timetable attached to today’s Friday Update, please 
contact your child’s class teacher after you have checked all channels for scheduled meetings.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 

         Continued ... 

Sprint Term 

Issue: 1 

Date of Issue: 15th January 2021 

 

Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we 

inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

 



 

FSM Vouchers                                                                                                                                                                           
Further information will follow in due course. 

Key Worker Booking Form.                                                                                                                                                                            
Please remember that the booking form is sent home on a Thursday via ParentMail.  Please note that the form will 
close at 3.00pm on a Wednesday for the following week’s bookings.  Please email admin@wcofe.com if you need 
to make any amendments or add additional days after the deadline has passed.  If you need to register for Key 
Worker School please email admin@wcofe.com 

Devices                                                                                                                                                                                               
Thank you to those who have now completed the form for support with laptops. Unfortunately, we have still not 
received any devices from the DFE. 

Support for families.                                                                                                                                                                                               
Further government support (https://www.gov.uk/find-coronavirus-support) is available for families struggling as 
a result of coronavirus (COVID-19).  If families need urgent help, they can contact their local council (https://
www.gov.uk/coronavirus-local-help) to find out when services are available in their area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next Friday Forecast will be Friday 22nd January 2021. 

Email admin@wcofe.com if you have any questions or queries. 
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